[image: image2.wmf][image: image3.wmf]       

                  
École Vickers
Public School
[image: image4.jpg]



[image: image5.wmf][image: image6.wmf]
January 2017
	24 HOUR ATTENDANCE NUMBER: 306-922-6446 or email/text address: vkattendance@srsd119.ca
Please Call, TEXT, OR EMAIL to Report all Absences

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	2
No Classes
	3
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School Community Council meeting:
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7:00-8:00
	10

	11

	12

	13


	16

	17

	18

	19
	20


	23

	24

	25
Family Skating Party: Art Hauser Centre 4:45-6:15
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No Classes
	31
	
	
	


Please take note of our new email address, vkattendance@srsd119.ca, to inform the school of a student absence.


*Prices and availability are subject to change without notice*

Pizza: Pepperoni & Cheese
$2.50/slice

(specialty pizza served on Fridays only)

Chicken Wraps
$3.00
Sandwiches: Egg salad & Chicken salad
$3.00

Salads: Taco, Caesar, Pasta, and veggies & dip
$3.00
· Because they are perishable, wraps, sandwiches, and salads are ordered on Tuesdays and Thursdays in small quantities.  Please have an alternate choice, as they are only available on a first come first serve basis.
Corn dogs
$1.50

Pizza Pops/Mini Pizzas: Pepperoni and cheese
$2.00
Breadsticks & cheese, granola bars & popcorn
.50¢

Crispers
$1.50

Individual packages of goldfish crackers
$1.00

Cherry nibs
.25¢

Flavoured water
$1.50

White/Chocolate milk
$1.25
Juice


boxes
$1.25

cans: apple & orange
$1.50

Desserts: 2 cookies, rice crispy square, wagon wheel, pudding (chocolate & vanilla), canned fruit (peaches & oranges), applesauce, frozen yogurt tubes
$1.00
SEASONAL ITEMS MAY BE AVAILABLE FOR .50¢-$1.00
(i.e. Easter eggs)

**SENDING A NOTE WITH YOUNGER KIDS IS ALWAYS HELPFUL!
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You can now text in your attendance!!! Just enter vkattendance@srsd119.ca where you would normally add a phone number, create a message then send!  Please always remember to let us know your students full name.
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Busing News
Now that we are feeling the winter weather, we would like to make sure all parents are aware of our Cold/Inclement Weather Procedures.  These procedures are in effect for both rural and urban bus routes.
The Transportation Office has two methods of communicating bus delays and cancellations:

· CKBI and CJVR radio stations receive all notifications.  These stations will announce a list of delayed and cancelled buses.

· Notifications will be placed on our website, www.srsd119.ca.  Scroll down on the home page to “Transportation”, and you will find a “Bus Report” link.  Click on the bus report to check for a list of bus cancellations.

We do not phone individual homes to report bus cancellations.

We ask that you do not call the Transportation Office as we will be very busy managing the routes and ensuring the safety of the children on the buses.
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INCLEMENT WEATHER

For the most part, we want our students to enjoy playing outdoors before school, during both recesses, and the noon hour. On rainy days, we allow students to come into the school upon their arrival and remain indoors during all breaks.  In the winter, we use -30 degrees Celsius as our cut-off to remain indoors.  If the temperature, and/or wind chill in combination with the temperature exceed -30, then all students are permitted in the school in the morning and during break times.  We do expect that all students be dressed appropriately for the weather, as there are many cold days that students are expected to be outdoors.
Dress for the season:
Students must dress appropriately for the weather.  They must be dressed adequately for a 1 kilometre walk in case of an emergency.  Our bus drivers have the authority to warn/educate students on a first offense, and refuse transportation on the second.
Saskatchewan Rivers Board Policies, Administrative Procedures and Transportation Manual can be reviewed on our website, www.srsd119.ca.

Parents dropping off and picking up students:
Parents, please refrain from parking or dropping off your child(ren) in the clearly marked bus zones on Bradbury Drive and Olive Diefenbaker Drive.  You may drop off or pick-up your child(ren) on the opposite sides of these streets.

Please also be careful when entering and exiting the Crescent Acres Community Club parking lot as our students are trying to safely board their busses.
Just a reminder to all Vickers’ families to please phone 306‑922‑6446 or text/email vkattendance@srsd119.ca all absences in to the office.  This will eliminate unnecessary phone calls home.
Principal – Dr. D. Sander


Vice-Principal – Mrs. C. Cey


Vice-Principal – Mme K. Cantin





Web address: � HYPERLINK "https://xx.srsd119.ca" �https://vk.srsd119.ca�





Phone 306-922-6446


Fax     306-764-1766





2800 Bradbury Drive


Prince Albert, SK


S6V 7K8








